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Shining a Light on What is Happening in Our Parish 
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  Our Mission at All Saints is to be a family of worshipping Christians, 
dedicated to Christian Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, 

Outreach, and Fellowship. 

OUR CANDLE HAS BEEN GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD 
 

In loving memory of Chesley Batten, remembering his passing on 
April 30, 1997 - by Sandra & Graham Taylor 

 

In memory of Charlie Butler from the members of Shamrock - Ken, 
Chris, Dermond, Tony and Dion 

 

In loving memory of Charles Bishop, remembering his birthday on 
May 3rd - by Marion, Trena, Ed and grandchildren Charlotte and 

Emily 
 

In memory of Charlie Butler - from Ken & Diane Batten 
 

In loving memory of David Butler (father) – by Renée, Rahul, Shyla 
& Justin Hampole 

 

In loving memory of David Butler, remembering his birthday on 
May 2, 1947 – by Barbara, children Renée, Sonia, & Scott and their 

Families 
 

In loving memory of Dave Butler, remembering his birthday on May 
2nd – by Boyd & Jeanette 

 

In loving memory of Susie M. Butler-Vaters-Greenslade (mother) – 
by her children Herb, Effie and Ella 

 

In loving memory of Donnie Cole (my son), remembering his passing 
on April 29, 2022 – by mom, Winnie & Rennie Warford  

 

In loving memory of Dennis Eason Jr., remembering his passing on 
April 28, 2023 - Love Mom, Dad, Dave & Lori and their Family, Karen 

& Rudy and their Family, and his darling children Isaac & Kenna 
 

In loving memory of Matilda Jefford, remembering her passing on 
April 26, 2012, and James Jefford, remembering his passing on May 

01, 1996 - by Rita & Bill and Family 
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Expediency asks the question, 'Is it politic?'  Vanity 
asks , 'Is it popular?'  But, conscience asks the 
question , 'It is right?'  And there comes a tine 
when one must take a position that is neither 

safe, nor politic, nor popular, but one must take it because one's conscience 
tells one that it is right.  Martin Luther King, Jr 

 

FLIPPER DINNER - The All Saints Men’s Service Club 

will be holding a flipper dinner on May 3rd at 
5:00pm.  Eat-In and/or Take-Out!  Tickets are $25 
each.  To purchase your tickets please contact Percy 
Greenslade 682-1180, Calvin Butler 746-9697, Parish 
Office 834-4501, or any other member of the Men’s Service Club. 
 

MOTHER’S DAY MEMORIALS - Some of our fondest memories are the time spent 

with our Mothers and Grand-Mothers.  We 
again invite you to place a memorial in our 
2024 Mother’s Day Memorial Booklet as a 
remembrance of that special lady in your life.  
Your kind donation may be eTransfered to 
donations@allsaintsparish.ca or by placing it in 

an envelope and either dropping it into a collection plate, or into our secure 
dropbox at the Parish Hall entrance. The deadline is noon on Wednesday, May 
6th.  
 

WE ARE ALMOST THERE!!!  Even though our 

Parish Hall sports its new metal roofing, we 
must still continue to ask Parishioners and 
friends of the Parish to please help us raise the 
remaining $3,055, and to please continue to 
contribute to our ‘Parish Hall Roofing Fund’.  
We are so happy for the progress we have 
made to date, and we sincerely appreciate all 
the support you have provided with this effort. 

 

ORDINATION ANNOUNCEMENT – God willing, on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 

7:00pm, on the Feast of St. Barnabas the Apostle, at the Anglican Cathedral of 
St. John the Baptist, St. John’s, Bishop Samuel Rose, Bishop of Eastern 
Newfoundland and Labrador, intends to ordain Mr. William Haynes (from All 
Saints CBS), Ms. Gail Dick, and Ms. Maxine Drover to the Sacred Order of the 
Diaconate, as well as  Rev Tracy Lynn Sullivan to the Sacred Order of 
Priesthood. 
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INTERACTIVE INFORMATION SESSION WITH SISTER ELIZABETH DAVIS 
All Saints Anglican Parish CBS will be hosting an interactive information session 
with Sister Elizabeth Davis on Monday evening, May 27th, starting at 7:00pm 
in our Church.  Sister Elizabeth Davis is one of 54 women 
delegates to the Catholic Synod on Synodality, with 
month-long sessions in Rome in October 2023, and 
again in October 2024.   
 

This marks the first Synod of Bishops at which women 
are present and included as voting members. 
Sister Elizabeth will share with us: 

• Her experience in Rome, 

• The fruits of the session in October 2023 

• Her experience of meetings with diverse groups since that event, 

• And her expectations of the event at the second session in October 
2024. 

 

She will also seek wisdom from the participants on ways of creating an 
inclusive church which works with other churches and faith traditions to shape 
a more just and peaceful world - a key theme of living a synodal Church in 
mission. 
 

THY KINGDOM COME is a global ecumenical prayer movement that invites 

Christians around the world to pray, from Ascension to Pentecost, for more 
people to come to know Jesus.  Select five people who have not responded 
with their "Yes" to God's call.  Pray for them daily from May 9 to 19, along with 
the Lord's Prayer. 

 

THE CBS/PARADISE FOOD BANK relies heavily on your continued generous 

support.  The following items are in great demand: juice (1 & 2 
litre), pancake mix, cream of soup, hot cereal, syrup, cake mix, 
chef Boyardee, cookies, cookies, dry soup mix and teabags or you 
may make a monetary donation. 

 

ALL SAINTS CBS PRAYER CHAIN - Do you, or a friend, 

or someone you know require personal and 
confidential prayer for any reason?  If so, we invite 
you to please reach out in confidence to our Prayer 
Chain Coordinator, Linda McDonald, at 709-834-
1720, or call our Parish Office at 709-834-4501.  Our All Saints Prayer Chain 
Group is a very active ministry which has a large number of prayerful members 
ready to reach out in thoughtful prayer. 
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IN MEMORIAM – CEMETERY FUND 
• In loving memory in loving memory of Matilda Jefford, remembering her 

death on April 26, 2012 and James Jefford, remembering his death on May 
1, 1996 - by Ruby Jefford and Family 
 

IN MEMORIAM – ROOFING FUND 

• In loving memory of Charlie Butler – by Graham & Sandra Taylor 
• In loving memory of Charlie Butler – by Reg, Ruth, Nancy, Kelly & Jane 

Taylor 
• In loving memory of Mary Harvey, remembering her birthday on April 18, 

1928, and Frank Harvey, remembering his birthday on April 22, 1925 – by 
Bill & Rita 

 

THANK OFFERING – FOOD BANK 

• Thank offering on the occasion of Maurice O’Brien’s 60th birthday on April 
5th and retirement congratulations - from Bill & Rita  

 

IN MEMORIAM – DIGITAL SIGN 

• In loving memory of Elizabeth Peach (mom), remembering her death on 
May 1, 2017 – by daughter Barbara 

 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS Telephone:  709-834-4501  
419 Conception Bay Highway Email: office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  Website: allsaintsparish.ca  
                                            Facebook: facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS 

 

OFFICE HOURS:  Monday–Friday, 8:00am-2:00pm 
REV SAM BUTLER                          MADONNA SCOTT 
RECTOR   OFFICE ADMINISTRATION 
rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca                          madonna@allsaintsparish.ca 
(709) 689-4501 - Cell   (709) 834-4501 - Office 
(709) 834-9464 – Home 
 

 

April 21, 
2024 

WEEKLY YTD 
We accept donations via  eTransfers 

to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 
Also, please consider joining our 

 e-Giving Program, which is an easy 
way to ensure you automatically 

contribute on a regular basis, even 
during those times when you are 

unable to attend your church.    
 

DIGITAL ROAD SIGN FUND 
 $33,070 

PERCENT OF 

LAST YEAR 
142.7% 90% 

2024 ACTUAL 3,101 59,552 

2023 ACTUAL 2,173 66,183 

DIFFERENCE        928     -6,631 

mailto:office@allsaintsparish.ca
http://allsaintsparish.ca/
http://facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS
mailto:rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:madonna@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=Donation%20for%20All%20Saints%20Parish%20CBS
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LITTLE PEOPLE’S CHURCH is held each Sunday during our 

10:00am service, and family members are welcome to 
join the younger children in The Chapel during this period.  
For any youth or adults who may be interested in helping 
with this growing ministry, please contact Wendy at 
wentaylor64@gmail.com or 709-330-1053. 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS? - If we do not already have your email address 
on file, and you would like to receive notices of our various 
events, and the digital version of The Candle sent directly to your 
computer, smartphone, or tablet, please email it to 
communications@allsaintsparish.ca  
 

CHURCH OFFERTORY OPTIONS – As well as our Sunday morning collection plate: 

• Our secure drop-slot, located to the left of the Parish 
Hall main door, which is emptied daily, is available 7/24 

• e-Transfer has become a popular means of offertory by 
sending an Interac to donations@allsaintsparish.ca 

• Our eGiving program is growing.  It automatically 
deposits your gift at whatever interval you choose (weekly, bi-weekly, or 
monthly).  To register simply go to our website and follow the eGiving 
notes.  If you need any assistance, please call our Office at 834-4501, or 
email your Finance Team at finance@allsaintsparish.ca. 

 

STUDENT SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY IN OUR PARISH OFFICE - Any post 

secondary student that would be interested in working in the Parish Office 
during July and August are asked to submit their resume to the Parish Office 
by May 31, 2024.  Please mark it “Parish Office Summer Employment”.  Any 
positions that may become available are subject to the approval of the 
application made by the Parish to the Canada Summer Jobs Program 2024. 
 

STUDENT SUMMER EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY IN OUR CEMETERY - Any high 

school students (Grade 11 or 12) who would be interested in working at the 
Cemetery during July and August are asked to submit their resumes to the 
Parish Office by May 31, 2024.  Please mark it “Cemetery Summer 
Employment”.  Any positions that may become available are subject to the 
approval of the applications made by the Parish to the Human Resources 
Student Programs 2024. 
 

 

mailto:communications@allsaintsparish.ca?subject=eMail%20Address%20Update
mailto:donations@allsaintsparish.ca
mailto:finance@allsaintsparish.ca

